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Waived Registration Fee for Patients, Caregivers, and Volunteers  
 
If you are an individual with a rare disease, the caregiver of a person with a rare disease, or a 
volunteer advocate, you may be eligible for free registration for the Patient Advocates’ Role in 
Advancing Gene Therapy Workshop on May 10. 
 
Please email us to confirm your eligibility. To receive the waived fee, you must register in 
advance; requests on the day of the event will not be accepted. 
 
Eligible  

• Individuals with a rare disease  
• Caregivers for a person with a rare disease   
• Volunteer advocates with an interest in gene therapy for rare diseases  

  
Not Eligible  

• Paid employees of non-profit patient advocacy organizations  
• Paid employees of gene and cell therapy biotechnology and 
pharmaceutical companies   
• Students, faculty, or researchers at academic institutions   

 
 
Reduced Rate for Patient Advocates 
  
If you are a patient advocate who is not eligible for the waived registration fee, you can attend 
the workshop for a reduced rate of $25 by selecting that you are a patient advocate when 
registering for the event.   
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